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The Georgetown Bread Basket

2020 has been a very difficult year for many. Our family here at Georgetown Chev
are committed to doing what we can to help those in our region who
have fallen on tough times. We want to do our part to ensure that all families
in our region are able to put food on their tables this Christmas/Holiday season.
We have chosen to support the Georgetown Bread Basket
and will be accepting cash and food donations at Georgetown Cheuv.

Please come by and drop off your donation prior to December 20th.
100% of all proceeds collected will be donated to the Food Bank on December 21st.

To get things started, the Georgetown Chev
. NELN team has committed to donating
/7 ¢ $100 from every new or used vehicle sold
- from December 1st to December 20th
to help support those in need.
Stop by Georgetown Chev
before December 20th to drop off
your donations & make a difference
in somebody'’s life this holiday season!
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Merry Christmas/Happy Holidays from our family to yours!’



